
Dear Mr Fairless, 

Thank you for your prompt response.  

The request to which we refer to in November 2017 captures any information before that date. As 
this information is publicly available, we will not be releasing this information again.  

In terms of access, if you type ‘1-D07WJF5’ into the search bar located at 
https://iorder.com.au/foi/SearchFoi.aspx you will be able to access the November 2017 decision 
letter, which refers to previously released documents (also on our disclosure log).  

As foreshadowed, we are aware this topic was subject to an OAIC complaint investigation which was 
finalised in 2019 and will consider these documents and advise of our decision in due course.  

 

Regards,  

FOI team 

https://iorder.com.au/foi/SearchFoi.aspx



